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                            17th April 2020

                                                                                 

Dear Parents, 

 

We are very much looking forward to your child starting school with us hopefully in 

September.  We appreciate that choosing a school for your child is an important and exciting 

decision and we are delighted you have chosen our school.  If you would like to meet some 

of our staff please take a look at the school website under Home Learning to see some of their 

videos while we have been on lockdown. 

 

Usually in our welcome letter we let you know the forthcoming arrangements and dates for 

welcoming you and your child in September, we will advise you of the dates once lockdown 

is over.  These will include a New Parents’ evening, and play sessions.  

 

Please could you complete the attached ‘All About My Child’ form to help us learn more about 

your child.   

 

If you wish for your child to attend a before or after school setting, we have an onsite club 

called ‘SCOOSC’. SCOOSC offers Ofsted registered high quality care for children in a secure, 

excellently resourced environment. The club can be used for regular childcare or for your child 

to enjoy a one-off session. SCOOSC is held in the school building and grounds of Verwood CE 

First School. If you require further details please call 07595470857 (website – 

www.scoosc.com).  

 

We will if things are back to normal before the end of the Summer, visit Verwood CE First 

School Nursery, Orchard Day Nursery, Little People Pre-School, and Verwood Day Nursery in 

order to meet your child. If your child attends a different pre-school to those we are visiting, 

please contact us and we will arrange a phone call to the setting to allow us to gain a full 

understanding of your child as an individual. 

 

Your child is very special and we are really excited that they are going to be part of our school 

family.  We look forward to working with you to provide your child with the best education 

possible.   
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We will be in touch with dates and plans as soon as we can. We hope that you are coping with 

the present lock down situation and wish you the very best. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

Adam Parsons  

Head teacher    
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